
From: Patrick T. Montgomery <PTMONT@scdjj.net>
To: Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Glaccum, DavidDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/31/2016 3:02:59 PM
Subject: 8/31/16 DJJ Media

Brian,
 

Busy day at committee.
 
P&C
State
WPSA
WLTX
AP
 
I expect negative to fair coverage on topics to include staffing, use of pepper spray, security and preparedness.
 
After the session I talked with all five to bring a more complete DJJ Picture.
 
The Boeing visit did not happen today as planned.
 
Please give me a ring if you like.
 
Very Respectfully,
 

Patrick Montgomery
Public Affairs Director
South Carolina Department of Juvenile Justice
Office: 803-896-9765
Cell: 803-920-9850
Email: ptmont@scdjj.net
http://www.state.sc.us/djj/
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